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MARKET RELEASE 

Senior Management Update  
 

 

Argosy has advised that Scott Lunny has resigned as Investor Relations Manager and will 

leave the business to take up a role as CFO of a private company. 

Scott, who has been with Argosy for 11 years, has held three senior roles in the business.  

Argosy wishes to thank Scott for his significant contribution to the success of the business. 

Argosy will be recruiting a replacement for Scott in the near future. 

 

-END- 
 

Enquiries 

Peter Mence 

Chief Executive Officer 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3411 

Email: pmence@argosy.co.nz 

 

Dave Fraser 

Chief Financial Officer 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3469 

Email: dfraser@argosy.co.nz 

 

Scott Lunny 

Investor Relations Manager 

Argosy Property Limited 

Telephone: 09 304 3426 

Email: slunny@argosy.co.nz 


